SUMMARY OF CHANGES

PLANT SURVEY 2006-2010
In addition to the previously recommended projects found in the 2002 Educational Plant Survey that have not been completed, the current Educational Plant Survey recommends the following projects:

Thunderbolt Elementary -  Improve access by adding another entrance at Old Hard Road………………...……………………………………………………Est. $500,000.00

Lakeside Junior High -
Widen entrance off of Moody Road…....Est. $150,000.00

Lake Asbury Junior High -
Pave grass area for additional bus loading/unloading

…………………………………………………………………………….Est. $150,000.00

New School Recommendations:

Elementaries:  
“R”, “W”, “X”, “Y” and “Z”

Junior High:
“OO”

High School:
“QQQ”

